
Product Data Sheet
SORB®XT Stripper

Article SORB®XT Stripper

Article-No. 100825

EAN 0737669048639

Weight 20,00 kg

Product description

• the SORB®XT Stripper was specially
developed for the removal of surface
coatings. The SORB®XT Stripper is ready to
use and allows the effortless removal of
paint coatings as well as EP, PU, PVC,
acrylate and styrene acrylate coatings

Storage
• the tightly closed original containers can

be stored for at least 1 year at
temperatures between + 5 °C and + 30 °C
in a dry environment

Application

• SORB®XT Stripper is applied undiluted to the
surface coating to be removed

• depending on the spraying technique, the
material can be diluted with water for
better workability

• after applying the SORB®XT Stripper, the
surfaces should be covered with foil.
Suspension prevents the remover from
drying out and intensifies the removal of
the old coating

• the exposure time depends on the ambient
temperature and the surface coating to be
removed as well as its layer thickness

• the coatings are either completely
destroyed or softened to such an extent
that they can be removed mechanically

• after a sufficient exposure time, the
softened old coating can be removed by
means of a spatula or high-pressure
cleaner

• in the case of contaminated coatings or
environmentally hazardous substances in
the old coating, the removed residues must

be collected and disposed of

• the legal requirements must be complied
with during disposal

Properties

• pH-neutral

• stable, machine-processed paint stripper

• CHC-free paint stripper

• effective against EP, PU, PVC, acrylate,
styrene acrylate

• good processing properties, ready for use

• low odor

• one-component
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